
All AACPS middle schools are      

competing in a Twitter competition 

called Power Up and Read. Any time 

your child is caught reading outside 

of school, tweet a picture and tag 

Marley Middle @MarleyMSAACPS and 

use the hashtag #AACPSPowerUpRead 

Your child can also participate in a reading BINGO challenge (see attachments).  

Completed BINGO cards (5 in a row) should be turned in to Round Up teachers by 

Friday, January 31st. Every student in the Round Up class with the highest       

participation percentage wins a FREE BOOK of their choice! Every student with 

blackout BINGO (full card) will also win a book. 
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Bingo is any 

5 in a row! 












